# WARRIOR BULLETIN

## **Golf Outing**

Mark your calendars for the Annual WHA Golf Outing on August 25th, 2007 at Emerald Woods Golf Course in Columbia Station. Cost is \$90.00 and includes lunch and Dinner. Please contact either Chris Pulling (216) 702-2810 or Mark Fazio (440) 532-0809 to make your reservations. Look for the upcoming flyer with more details.

# May, 2007

# Night At The Races

The Annual NATR will be held on Saturday, November 17th, 2007 at the AMPOL hall in Parma, Ohio. \*Coaches and Managers, please do not schedule tournaments this weekend. More details to come!



#### Summer Ice

WHA will be offering summer ice sessions for all divisions this year. Sessions will begin on June 23rd, 2007 after the annual three week rink maintenance closure. There will be a <a href="NEW">NEW</a> updated schedule that will emailed to you in the next week and available on the web.

# Jersey Swap Shop

We will adding a jersey swap shop page to our web site that will be available starting May 16th, 2007. The swap shop will allow someone to either buy or sell used jerseys through our web site. If you have jerseys that you would like to sell, please send me an email with the details, number, condition etc. and your asking price and I will post it. wtulichr@hitachimed.com

#### WINTERHURST HOCKEY ASSOCIATION

#### Coach Selection

The coach selection committee is in the process of reviewing applicants interested in coaching Winterhurst teams. Coaches for the 2007-08 season will be named shortly via the web page.

# Organization Tournament

Mark Fazio is currently evaluating the date and location for our annual organization tournament. The first choice is Chicago and playing at the Blackhawk's practice facility....look for the announcement!

# WHA PO Box 770468 Lakewood, Ohio 44107 www.winterhursthockey.org

## **Hockey Registration**

Thanks to the many who have already registered online with USA Hockey! Registration forms for the fall 2007-08 season are currently being created and will be available on the web next week.

- \* Those who have attended birth year team tryouts do not need to submit WHA registration forms as this was completed at tryouts.
- \* Every player MUST register on line with USA Hockey for the 2007-08 season.

# Raymond Wtulich WHA, Communications wtulichr@hitachimed.com

## Congratulations To the Teets Family!

Congratulations to Dawn and Paul Teets with the birth of their new son, Kevin Daniel Teets. Both mom and son are doing well!